
    
  
 

 
 

         November Office Newsletter 
                  Mason Central Elementary School            
                             November 2024 

   
 
STUDENT ABSENCES/TARDIES – ATTENTION PARENTS!!!!!  
Please use the attendance line and not the secretaries’ direct lines (734-848-5475, follow prompts) 
when your child is going to be absent.  We do have an answering machine for those early morning calls. 
School starts at 8:10 am and the doors will be locked. If your child arrives between 8:10 am and 8:50 am they 
will be marked tardy. Parents must come into the office and sign their child into school.   
 
HALF-DAYS & HOLIDAY CLOSINGS 
There will be NO SCHOOL, Friday, November 1st. There will be a HALF-DAY, Wednesday, November 27th. 
Students will be dismissed at 11:40am. In addition, there will be NO SCHOOL on Thursday, November 28th 
and Friday, November 29th, for Thanksgiving break.  
 
2 HOUR LATE START 
Wednesday, November 13th will be a 2 Hour Late Start. School will start at 10:10am.  
 
PICTURE RE-TAKES – NOVEMBER 5th 
If you were not satisfied with your child’s pictures or your child did not have their pictures taken, re-takes are 
scheduled for Tuesday, November 5th. Please return their package for re-takes. The code below is only valid 
until November 5th. Please feel free to contact Lifetouch at lifetouch.com/support-us or 1-800-736-4753 with 
any questions or concerns.  

REPORT CARDS 
Report cards will be sent home on Wednesday, December 4th. Parents can also view report cards on the 
Infinite Campus parent portal. The end of the 1st Trimester is Wednesday, November 27th.   
 
STUDENT COUNCIL  
Congratulations to our 2024-2025 Student Council Officers!! 

President – Camden Harman 
Vice President – Mya King 
Secretary – Lila Pierce 
Treasurer – Savanna Hammond 

• A reminder that pencils can be purchased for $0.25 in the machine by the office. 
 
PTA NEWS 

• The next PTA meeting will be Thursday, Nov. 14th at 4pm at the Middle School.  
• Scholastic Book Fair will be here the week of Nov. 18th – Nov. 21st. The Book Fair will be set 

up in the PTA portable.    
• PTA is hosting a Fun Night on Friday, November 15th from 6pm-8pm at the High School. 

More details to follow. 
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OUTDOOR RECESS  
The cool weather is approaching. Students must wear appropriate winter clothing for outdoor recess.  
Please keep in mind – if the temperature is 16 degrees or higher – we will be outside for recess.  If a 
student is NOT dressed suitably, appropriate actions will be taken. 
 
ILLNESS  
The best way to prevent the spread of illness in our school is for children to stay home when they are 
sick. Your child must be vomit, diarrhea, and fever free for 24 hours (without the use of fever 
reducing medicine) before returning to school. This is per the Michigan Department of Health and 
Human Services.  
 
 
 
Attachments:  November Calendar   
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